
 

Dear Parents,  

I hope you are all well and keeping safe.  I can’t express how much I am missing the 

children – seeing their lovely smiles, receiving their warm hugs and listening to their 

funny little stories.  Please give them a big hug from me.    

Here are the resources for the next 2 weeks’ home learning tasks.   

As last time, I have included for English wk1-5 activities taken from the Maths 

Mastery website.  Within this there are reading, spelling, grammar and writing 

activities for the children to complete.  

For Maths, I have gone back to using the Maths Mastery website and have uploaded 

the parents’ guide and the pupil work here for multiplication and division.  I would 

definitely advise the use of equipment to embed this, e.g. buttons, shells, pasta, etc…  

Other maths activities/games are available at: https://www.topmarks.co.uk/ which will 

support this learning.   

Home Challenges: Activities are all linked to ‘The Seaside’.  How many watery 

challenges can you complete?  

Thank you for your continued support throughout this difficult time.  Keep up the 

excellent home learning – I’m so proud of you all.   

Continue to stay safe and take care.   

Mrs Peacock ☺  

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/

